

THE STATE EDUCATION DEPARTMENT THE UNIVERSITY OF THE STATE OF NEW YORK 89 WASHINGTON AVENUEFROOR, WEST WING, ALBANY, NY 12234-1000

State Board for Nursing Tel. (518) 474-3817 Ext. 120 Fax (518) 474-3706 E-mail: NURSEBD@MAIL.NYSED.GOV

To: Interested Parties

From: Barbara Zittel, RN, Ph.D., Executive Setary to the State Board for Nursing

Topic: Vagal Nerve Magnet Stimulators

Date: January 25, 2007

The State Board for Nursing has opined that those puture of vagal nerve stimulation through use of a magnet is critical to the welface select children with seizure disorders. Unlicensed persons may apply this technique in school settings predidhat such persons understand the particular child's seizure patterns and are trained in those persons understand the particular child's seizure patterns and are trained in those puture of vagal nerve stimulation through use of a magnetic service service service services.